
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, Staff and Children, 
 
This week we continue our Lenten journey. We are getting our hearts ready for Jesus who gave 
his life for us so that we might be able to live life to the full. We are thinking about ways we can 
share the love and kindness of Jesus in our community. Families have received Project 
Compassion boxes to collect donations for people who are less fortunate than oursleves. 
 
Last week some Melbourne AFL players visited to teach us about healthy living by being clean 
and getting exercise. We learnt about preventing Trachoma by keeping our faces clean. We had a 
great day, 
God bless, Deb Madgen 
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Please return the two 

notes that have been sent 

home. 

 1. Sign the photo 

permission form if 

it is OK to publish 

your child’s photo 

 2. Sign and return 

your Back to 

School Vouchers, 

which pay for your 

child’s books, art 

and craft materials 

and excursions 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

   
 
      
 
 
     
 

 

We have registered for the Coles Sports for Schools, so please collect 
your vouchers and drop them into the box in the Office. 
 
We hope we will have improved attendance this week now that Men’s 
Business and the dancing is drawing to a close. Please make sure your 
children have the sleep they need to get ready for school. I will be in and 
out of Darwin for the next couple of weeks, but Justin and our amazing 
staff are always here for you. 
Have a great week, 
God bless,  
Deb Madgen        


